
 

 

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

       

 

 

      

   

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Headteacher’s Update 

 

Welcome back to a new school year. Of course, as always, the rain has 

decided to begin the term with us! We were all very fortunate to 

enjoy a summer break of sunshine and I hope that you all managed to 

make the most of it and spend time as a family. We are very excited 

about the year ahead and all the plans we are putting in place. This 

includes a visit from the Shakespeare Company who will acting out 

‘Twelfth Night’ and a STEAM day where we will once again welcome 

STEAM co Why and what — STEAM Co.  

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome our new members of 

staff. Some of you may have already met Mr Hassanali, our new 

Assistant Headteacher, who works Monday to Wednesday. We have 

also welcomed Mr James, Year 3 and Miss Mansbridge, Year 5. Thank 

you for making them feel so welcome. 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2022 

Thursday 1st September to Friday 

16th December 2022 

(1st and 2nd September INSET 

Days – school closed to pupils) 

Sports Day 

Tuesday 20th September 

Half Term 

24th to 28th October 2022 

 

Children in Need Day  

Friday 18th November 2022 

 

SPRING TERM 2023 

Tuesday 3rd January to 

Friday 31st March 2023 

(3rd January INSET day – School 

closed to pupils) 

Half Term 

13th to 17th February 2023 

Easter Holiday 

Monday 3rd April to Friday 14th 

April 2023 

 

SUMMER TERM 2023 

Monday 17th April to Friday 21st 

July 2023 

(17th April INSET Day – School 

closed to pupils) 

Half Term 

Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd 

June 2023 

(5th June INSET Day – School 

closed to pupils) 
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Email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Contact: 01202590703  

  

  

Website: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

  

  

  

Head Teacher:  Mrs Bennett 

Deputy Head: Mrs Guarguaglini 

  

  

  ‘Every child has the right to an education which develops their ability, personality and talents to the 

full.  It should encourage children to respect human rights and their own and other cultures.  It 

should also help them to learn to live peacefully, protect the environment and respect other people.’ 

Article 29, UNCRC (United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child) 
Important Dates 

Please remember as we return to school to be courteous 

and considerate to our neighbours. Please do ensure that 

you leave their drives clear and don’t park 

inconsiderately along neighbouring roads. 

https://www.steamco.org.uk/why
http://www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk/index.asp
mailto:school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk
http://www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk/


 

 

 

P.E. DAYS BY CLASS 

 

HOLLY 1: Monday & Wednesday 

HOLLY 2: Monday & Wednesday 

WILLOW 1: Tuesday & Friday 

WILLOW 2: Wednesday & Thursday 

MAPLE 1: Wednesday (only 1 session as the other session will be Forest School) 

 

MAPLE 2: Monday and Wednesday 

Please ensure that your child comes into school with their PE kit on. Thank You. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Safeguarding/Child Protection 

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School is committed to the safeguarding and welfare of children and expects all staff and volunteers 

to share this commitment. 

If you have any concerns, please contact the following people through the school office: 

The designated child protection/safeguarding officer is: Mrs Laura Bennett, Headteacher.  Our Pupil Engagement and Welfare Officer 

is: Miss Olivia Prince 

Other support through the Household Support Fund 

In addition to the vouchers issued through schools, additional support is also available to families and other households 

through the Citizen’s Advice service in BCP. For further details on eligibility please visit Household Support Fund - Citizens 

Advice Bournemouth Christchurch and Poole (citizensadvicebcp.org.uk) 

Other support 

There is also details around additional support such as managing your finances, access to community food settings and other 

support here Support if you are struggling to pay for food (bcpcouncil.gov.uk) 
 


